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A brief orientation by the Asset Management Team (AMT) with the representatives from the Provincial 

Government of Marinduque and other stakeholders  prior to the inspection of the Balogo Port Property 



During Inspection 

Warehouse 1 



Heavy Equipment/Trucks 

During Inspection 



Balogo Port Area 

During Inspection (with the AMT, representatives from Provincial Government of 

Marinduque, Municipal Government of Sta. Cruz, and Philippine Army) 



Balogo Port 1 

During Inspection 



Balogo Port 1 

During Inspection 



Balogo Port 2 

During Inspection 



Storage of Drums 

During Inspection 



Drums scattered within the Balogo Port premises 

During Inspection 



Conveyor 

During Inspection 

Steel 

Guard House 



Warehouse 2 

During Inspection 



Office 

During Inspection 



Staff House 

During Inspection 



Gasoline Station 

During Inspection 

Crane Equipment 



During Inspection 

Petroleum Tanks 



During Inspection 

Perimeter Survey 



Installation of the “Notice to the Public” signages 



Exit Conference with Marinduque Provincial Governor Presbitero J. Velasco, Jr. 

and Municipality of Sta. Cruz Mayor Antonio L. Uy, Jr. 


